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I support the passage of the Oregon Night Sky Protection Act, which would reduce 

light pollution across Oregon by requiring outdoor lighting fixtures on state lands to be 

shielded, no brighter than necessary, and to use lighting with a color temperature no 

greater than 3,000 Kelvins. 

 

Thank you. 


